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Kaycee Hathaway

From: Shelly Lounsbury Griffin <auntieshooshoo@hotmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, December 18, 2014 3:14 PM

To: Kaycee Hathaway

Subject: McDonsld's farm land use permit

Dear Ms. Hathaway-- 

In regards to McDonald's request for a land use permit for a 7 acre cannabis grow operation, I object to issuing 

this request as it is much larger than the allowed size for such operations.  I would hate to have Ellensburg 

become a hub for cannabis production and allowing such a large operation puts is well on our way to 

infamy.  No thank you.  I enjoy living here because I never lock my car door, leave my front door unlocked in 

my house and have never had any issues.  It would be awful for that to change because this 

business encouraged unsavory characters from coming to town. 

  

Thank you for your consideration. 

Michele Lounsbury Griffin  


